
The Matthew R. Row  
Scholarship Foundation, INC.  

 
The Matthew R. Row Scholarship Foundation is happy to 
introduce a new scholarship to a high school senior.  We 
are selecting four high school seniors in the Western 
New York area who have lost a parent or guardian. Each 
student will receive a $2,500.00 scholarship toward their 
college tuition. 
 
REQUIREMENTS: 
•  A brief essay that tells about you 
• Copy of parent/guardian death certificate 
• Minimum of two letters of recommendation  
• High school transcript 
• Copy of acceptance letter/proof of enrollment to a 

college/university of choice 
 

 
APPLICATION DEADLINE:    

April 1, 2019 
 

 

 
See Mrs. Matthews in the Counseling Office for an 

application or go to www.runforrow.org  

http://www.runforrow.org/

